
The Gabriel Dumont Institute, in partnership with Parks Canada, will be holding a public meeting for Métis and non-Métis people who live in or 
near Maple Creek who are willing to share Métis history, information, and stories about Fort Walsh, and the Cypress Hills. 

The partners are looking to identify and interview community members who have knowledge about Métis history and culture as it relates to Fort 
Walsh and the Cypress Hills. 

Where: Jasper Centre, 311 Jasper Street, Maple Creek

When: October 13, 2011, 7:00-9:00 PM   

Refreshments will be provided. All those interested are welcome to attend the open house. 

If you have any questions, please call: 

Darren Préfontaine 
Gabriel Dumont Institute 
2—604 22nd Street West, Saskatoon, SK, S7M 5W1 
T: 306.657.5711 
    1.877.488.6888 (Collect: Ask for Darren Préfontaine) 
E: darren.prefontaine@gdi.gdins.org 

Marsii/Thank you for your time and consideration!


